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Fri 10th 4pm 

Girls football v Claverdon 

at TG 

Mon 13th - Thurs 16th 

Y6 SATs 

Thurs 16th 3.45 - 

5.30pm 

Y5/6 Girls football     

tournament at Alcester 

Town FC 

Fri 17th 3.30pm 

PTA Film Night 

Mon 20th 

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest School 

Tues 21st 

Class 4 Heart of England 

Forest School 

Thurs 23rd 

Class 2 Heart of England 

Forest School 

Fri 24th 

Class 4 KNEX Challenge 

Mon 27th - Fri 31st 

HALF TERM 
JUNE 

Mon 3rd 

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 4th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Class 1 & Y5 will be sharing 

their learning in  Celebration    

Assembly on Friday 17th May 

at 2.45pm 

 

ISSUE - 1    

Maths Homework 
Please note that because of the Y6 SATs we need to make changes to 
the timetable and we will not be marking maths homework on  
Wednesday. Children will have 2 weeks to complete their current page 
ready for marking on Wednesday 22nd May. 
 

Year 6 SATs 
We would like to wish all of our Year 6 pupils the very best of luck 
in their SATs assessments next week. We are very proud of the 
positive attitude they show towards their learning and all the hard 
work and effort they have put in to their preparation.  
 
Bikeability 

 
Congratulations to all our Year 5 pupils who have completed their 
bikeability training. We received lovely feedback from the trainers 
on our children’s excellent focus and behavior during the sessions.  
 

 
PTA Film Night 
Next Friday the PTA will be holding their first film night of the     
summer term. We will be showing Paddington 1. Pick up will be 
5:30. Once again we will be serving hotdogs and popcorn /         
marshmallows and we are asking for a contribution for the cost of 
snacks. Tickets will cost £4 if booked in advance and £5 if bought 
on the day.  Please send payment in a named envelope to the 
school office. 
 
 
Generosity 

Our Christian Value this half term is generosity. We introduced the 
value in assembly through the story of the Feeding of the Five 
Thousand. When we think about generosity we often think about the 
act of giving away money or material possessions. But there are so 
many other ways we can show generosity with our actions and our 
words; we can give: time, attention, encouragement, thanks... and 
they are all important. We will also explore the importance of giving 
without seeking reward and be encouraging everyone within our 

school community to commit acts of generosity.  
 
Lunch Menus 
There has been a delay in getting the menus out to you for the next 
half term as we are trying to finalise trip dates. Teddy Bear Corner 
have kindly given us an extension until next Friday, 17th. Please can 
we ask for your help in returning them quickly as soon as we get 
them to you, hopefully Monday, to avoid causing Teddy Bear Corner 
further delays. 
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ISSUE - 2 

Star of The Week    

Oscar Turner             Class 1 

Charlie Russell            Class 2  

Thomas Vitty            Class 3 

Flynn Dathan            Class 4 


